St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

November 12, 2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

It was wonderful to be able to greet all of the students this past Tuesday! | am beyond excited to have us all
back together again.

Virtual conferences are today, November 12, from 1-3 and 5-7. They are also tomorrow, November 13, from 1-
3. We will be using Sign-Up Genius for conference appointments. The Zoom meeting information is on each
teacher’s website and available through a link on the school website home page.

This Friday, November 13, we will be celebrating Pumpkin Day! Students may dress down in fall colors that day.
They will be doing various activities and lessons with pumpkins that have been donated by the HSA.

Our school clean-up will be happening on November 16. Please have your child wear their gym uniform on that
day.

Just areminder, the diocese has mandated virtual learning for the week after Thanksgiving. Students will be
virtual from November 30 —December 4. We have been granted a Bishop's Holiday on December 7, so there
will be no school that day. We will return to in-person instruction on December 8. All of these changes will be
noted on the December calendar.

I truly appreciate all of the hard work and support the school receives from all of you! As always, please contact
me with any questions or concerns.

oader
Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



